

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON, REDSTONE 4488 MARTIN ROAD REDSTONE ARSENAL, ALABAMA 35898-5000

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF

IMRE-MWB

1 0 OCT 2017

MEMORANDUM FOR President, Golf Advisory Council, The Links at Redstone, Redstone Arsenal, Alabama 35898-5000

SUBJECT: The Links at Redstone Golf Advisory Council Meeting Minutes - 14 September 2017

- 1. The enclosed subject minutes are approved/disapproved.
- 2. My point of contact is Mr. Ed Nunn, Chief, Business Operations Division, Directorate of Family and Morale, Welfare and Recreation, 256-842-0876 or eddie.w.nunn.naf@mail.mil.

FOR THE COMMANDER:

2 Encls

ROBERT L. MYERS

Deputy to the Garrison Commander



DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY GARRISON REDSTONE ARSENAL 4488 MARTIN ROAD REDSTONE ARSENAL, ALABAMA 35898-5000

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF

IMRE-MWB-G

MEMORANDUM THRU Director, Directorate of Family and Morale, Welfare and Recreation, (IMRE-MW/Mr. Derrick Gould), Redstone Arsenal, AL 35898

FOR Garrison Commander, (COL Thomas P. Holliday, Jr/IMRE-ZA), Redstone Arsenal, AL 35898

SUBJECT: The Links at Redstone Golf Advisory Council Meeting Minutes – 14 September 2017

- 1. The Golf Advisory Council conducted a meeting 14 September 2017, 1135, The Links at Redstone.
- 2. The agenda for the meeting is enclosed.
- 3. The following members/representatives were present:

Mr. Bill Stirling – Secretary and Volunteer Chair

Mr. Tom Small - Handicap Committee Chair

Mr. John Cook – The Links at Redstone

Ms. Kathleen Stirling – Redstone Arsenal Ladies Golf Association (RSALGA)

Ms. Frances Sullivan – Member at Large

Mr. Ron DeJong – Member at Large

4. The following members/representatives were absent:

Ms. Jan Berry – Officer Representative

Ms. Kay Theodoss – Family Member Representative

Mr. Ed Nunn – Chief, Business Operations Division

Dr. Marvin Carroll - Contractor Representative

5. Opening Remarks: Mr. Stirling opened the meeting and thanked everyone for attending. He informed the Council that Mr. Tim Starostanko, the Council Officer Representative, has resigned. This brings the number of Golf Council vacancies to six. He also recommended that the next and final meeting for the year take place 2 November since the first Thursday in October is only three weeks away. There were no objections.

IMRE-MWB-G

SUBJECT: The Links at Redstone Golf Advisory Council Meeting Minutes – 14 September 2017

6. Golf Operations:

- a. Mr. Cook extended his compliments to the volunteers who worked so hard on improving the outside conditions of the clubhouse, patio, entrance way, and lobby prior to the recent Women's Military Dependents Golf Tournament.
 - b. The annual Handicap Golf Tournament is scheduled for 23-24 September 2017.
- c. As discussed in previous meetings, the relationship between Chase Credit Card and Army Morale, Welfare, and Recreation no longer exists. Accordingly, golf members who pay their dues monthly should check their statements to ensure charges are being made correctly. Members not being charged or experiencing problems should contact Mr. Chris Carter at the MWR Membership Office, 256-313-4006.
 - d. The annual over seeding of the Patriot Course will begin Tuesday, 10 October.
- 7. Handicap Committee Report: Mr. Small reported that the course was marked for the recent Women's Military Dependents Golf Tournament. Mr. Cook thanked the committee for that effort.
- 8. Volunteer Committee Report: Mr. Stirling thanked the many individuals involved in the extensive clean-up efforts. He also noted that there is slightly over \$100 remaining in the Volunteer Fund and asked for ideas and suggestions on how to raise additional money for this fund.

9. Ladies Golf Report:

- a. Ms. Stirling stated that she and Ms. Robbie Curry cleaned and repainted all of the tee box markers on the Patriot Course and will complete the Warrior Course next week.
 - b. She also thanked the many volunteers who helped with recent clean-up efforts.
- 10. Representatives/Individual Report/Open Discussion:
- a. Ms. Sullivan reported that the Women's Military Dependents Golf Tournament was a huge success. She heard many positive comments on the conditions of the course, facility, and volunteer efforts.

IMRE-MWB-G

SUBJECT: The Links at Redstone Golf Advisory Council Meeting Minutes – 14 September 2017

- b. Mr. Small noted that interest and attendance at Council Meetings seems to be dwindling and suggested that we consider the need to having a have a Golf Council. Subsequent to the meeting, Mr. Stirling verified with Mr. Nunn that there is no regulatory requirement to have such a Council. It was agreed upon that the subject be discussed at the 2 November meeting.
- 11. Mr. Stirling closed the meeting and thanked everyone for attending.
- 12. The next Golf Advisory Council Meeting will take place Thursday, 2 November 2017, 1130, The Links at Redstone.
- 13. The meeting adjourned at 1220.

Encl

Golf Council Secretary

WILTIAM W. STIRLING COL, USA (Retired)

The Links at Redstone Golf Advisory Council Meeting 14 September 2017

1130 – 1135	Meeting called to order and opening remarks	Bill Stirling
1135 – 1155	Golf Course Report	John Cook
1155 – 1200	Handicap Committee Report	Tom Small
1200 – 1205	Volunteer Committee Report	Bill Stirling
1205 – 1210	Ladies Golf Report	Kathleen Stirling
1210 – 1225	Representatives Individual Reports/ Open Discussion	
1225	Closure and Adjourn	

Next Golf Advisory Council Meeting is 1130, Thursday, 2 November 2017